
Elmore Planning Commission Meeting 

February, 24, 2016 

 

Present: Whit Hartt, Colin Reynolds, Kate Sprague, Meghan Rodier (LCPC) 

 

Finished review of Flood Hazard regulations with the help of Meghan.  She will add 

our changes to the document and pass it on to Staci Pomroy (VT Rivers Project) 

before the next meeting. 

 

Meghan will also work out with Staci when she is available next month (which may 

determine the date of the next meeting,) when she will work with the EPC to finish 

the Flood Hazard Map and finalize the regulations. 

 

Meghan reminded us that Elmore’s Hazard Mitigation Plan will be expiring in Oct. 

2017 and urged us to apply for the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program.  With this 

money LCPC would assist Elmore in the writing of our own stand alone Hazard 

Mitigation Plan, which would allow us to keep our Emergency Relief and Assistance 

Funding (ERAF).  The grant application is due April 8th.  Meghan will work with Whit 

to get that done. 

 

Whit, due to his busy work schedule, requested that he step down as chair of EPC, 

and it was decided that Kate would take his place. 

 

 


